

MAMMOTH LAKES FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY

WINTER NEWSLETTER 2014

From the desk of the President, Jan Daigle

I want to thank the dedicated MLFOL members who have worked so hard to meet the 2013 goals and the community that supported our fundraisers. Special thanks to Board members old and new, the librarians and committee members who meet monthly to plan ways to make our library a jewel in the community. A visit to our library must give people a feeling of well-being and leave them with a greater love and respect for reading and books. I agree with the person who said he imagined that paradise would be some kind of library.

We are especially thankful for our past president, Shannon Clark, whose newsletter space I am taking for the first time. Besides being the MLFOL president for four years, Shannon was and is active in every part of this organization. She was my mentor and friend 15 years ago and will remain so in her new role as 2014 Vice President. She was made an Honorary Member of MLFOL at our November 2013 meeting, and we admire, congratulate and thank her for past, present and future service.

Wonderful and successful events have taken place these past few months. Heading the list was the Thanksgiving Andrea Mead Lawrence Book Sale. Besides being a financial success, Andrea's family and the community were delighted and grateful to honor her memory. If you popped into the Felici Trio Story times you couldn't have helped being as excited and happy as the children...so fun and sweet. The Living History Dialog between Mary Austin and William Mulholland was more than entertaining and informative. Professors and actors Judy Nolte Temple and Chris Smith brought to life this spirited historical dialog with timely costumes and attitude. Sulin Jones, with the help of the MHA's Cast Off, designed a most authentic period set. Thanks to both. I could go on but you will read of all the events and activities in this terrific newsletter, edited and organized by our most

appreciated and capable OJ Zeleny. A huge thank you to OJ for the work and talent she puts into this publication and so many other aspects of MLFOL.

We will be having our annual Memorial and Labor Day Book sales, photograph, painting and quilt shows...so many special events in the upcoming year. Check your library calendars for details and invite your friends to become members of the MLFOL...it's the best!

Finally, may we all dedicate ourselves to honoring the feeling of Christmas in our hearts and maintain it throughout this New Year, 2014. If you are a member of MLFOL, you will find many opportunities to do so.

"I will honor Christmas in my heart, and try to keep it all the year." - Charles Dickens



The library's book Christmas "tree"



Book sale cashiers: Suzanne Stokes & Pat Sherrill

FAREWELL, SUZANNE!

On January 14th one of our beloved, long time MLFOL members and volunteers passed away unexpectedly in an automobile accident south of Bridgeport. Suzanne A. M. Stokes, Ph.D., was 86 years of age. She participated in numerous community organizations and events. Her fondness for art, music and books was evident. She was a professional string bass player and displayed this talent at the Sierra Summer Festival, Eastern Sierra Chamber Orchestra concerts and Pops in the Park, as well as playing the hand bells for special events at local and Bishop churches. She staffed the Music Society booth at Jazz Jubilee and helped serve up the Lion's Club pancake breakfast on the 4th of July. And she assisted family members at the hospital's ER as a member of the Mammoth Hospital Auxiliary. For MLFOL. she coordinated the Gallery Wall art display in the Ellie Randol Reading Room, attended Board meetings, served on the Scholarship committee, volunteered weekly at the used book store, The Book Chalet, and was a constant presence at the MLFOL Memorial Day Weekend and Labor Day Weekend book sales, where she particularly enjoyed staffing the "\$2 per bag" sale. Additionally, in past years, she helped coordinate the guilt shows at the old library and the MLFOL Murder Mystery Dinners. For her years of dedication, she was awarded an Honorary membership in MLFOL. Her depth of experience, unique personality, laughter and love will be missed, but not forgotten. Our heartfelt condolences go out to her family. Memorial arrangements are pending.

Membership Drive Update - Jan McPherson

A very big **THANK YOU** to all of you who have renewed for 2014 and welcome to our new members! So far we have:

Lifetime Members	16
Honorary Members	21
Club 100 Members	41
Patron Members	6
Family Members	36
Individual Members	16

A drawing was held at the December meeting for the winner of a free membership for next year. And the winner is ... drum roll please ... **Dr. Brice Harris, Ir.** of Los Angeles.

Congratulations!

If you haven't yet renewed, please take a minute and fill out the Membership Application form included in this newsletter or go to our website at www.monocolibraries.org and print an application. Just return it with your check to MLFOL, PO Box 1468, Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546. The library can never have too many Friends!

MLFOL GOALS & OBJECTIVES FY 13-14

These may be viewed at http://www.monocolibraries.org/files/MLFOLGo als1314.pdf



\$2/bag sale: Willi Hasle & Suzanne Stokes

COMMUNITY READS/BOOK-TO-ACTION

- Sulin Jones, Sr. Librarian

The community is invited to the Mono County Free Library's **2nd Annual** Book-to-Action community reads series of events this May & June. Coinciding nicely with the Los Angeles Aqueduct's 100th anniversary, our featured title will be **Mono** by local author David Carle. This year's very relevant theme: Water.

About the book: Between 1934 and 1941, the City of Los Angeles sent 2,000 men to work on aqueducts and an 11-mile tunnel beneath volcanic craters in the Mono Lake basin of the Eastern Sierra. Mono, a story of historical fiction, tells the intertwining stories of biologist Justin Hearth as he surveys the waters of the Mono Lake watershed, and Alisa Stohler, whose family was forced from a farm in the Owens Valley in 1930 and is now caught up in changes brought by the distant city's unending thirst for growth.

About the author: David Carle grew up in Orange County, California, received his bachelors degree at UC Davis in Wildlife and Fisheries Biology and a masters degree from CSU Sacramento in Recreation and Parks Administration. He was a ranger in California State Parks for 27 years; from 1982 through 2000, he shared the unit ranger position with his wife, Janet, at the Mono Lake Tufa State Reserve, participating in the long effort to protect that Eastern Sierra inland sea from the effects of stream diversions to Los Angeles. He taught biology and natural history courses at Cerro Coso Community College, the Eastern Sierra College Center in Mammoth Lakes.

About the program: The idea behind Book-To-Action is to not just read a book, but to act on the ideas that have been learned: taking the ideas found on the pages and making them happen in real life; to actively read, think and participate! We have choices, and we can create the communities we want if we all are active participants, rather than casual onlookers.

Book-to-Action is a project of the California State Library in partnership with the California Center for the Book.

The Mammoth Lakes Library is on Facebook! Become a fan! And visit the library's website: www.monocolibraries.org



Andrea's daughter Didi with John Armstrong and Susan Morning in front of a poster of various photos of Andrea

ANDREA MEAD LAWRENCE BOOK SALE - Jo Bacon

The Andrea Mead Lawrence Collection Special Book Sale on Thanksgiving Weekend was an overwhelming success! More than 300 books were sold, and over \$3,600 was collected. We even had a line of buyers at the door when we opened!

Both son Corty and daughter Didi stopped by during the sale. There was a lot of reminiscing about Andrea, and discussion about the breadth of her book collection. Patrons went away with books from many categories, including the Olympics, skiing, poetry, classics, conservation, philosophy, religion, and pictorial studies of nature throughout the world.

Some remaining books are still available online. If you are interested, please contact the Vintage Books Subcommittee at vintbooks@gmail.com for information on how to purchase these books. And, we will again offer this special collection at the Memorial Day Weekend Book Sale in May 2014.



ON THE GALLERY WALL ...

"Images from the Eastern Sierra, and Beyond," the 4^{th} annual exhibit of photography from amateur and emerging artists, now graces the walls of the Ellie Randol Reading Room at the Mammoth Lakes library.

These photographs cover a variety of subjects: landscapes, portraits, wildlife, etc.
Additionally a section of the exhibit is dedicated to the "395 Live" photography project, which focuses on life in the Eastern Sierra. This wonderland is bound by mountains on either side with highway 395 running through the center. More than just a road that transports us to that wonderland, it binds the people who live here together. The road becomes part of the Eastern Sierra experience, hinting at treasure in the distance and close by.

This exhibit will be on display until March 1st and is an ongoing effort sponsored by MLFOL. These framed photographs are available for sale with 30% of proceeds from each sale going to MLFOL. Two have sold already! And MLFOL's board member, Kathryn Watson, has a photo on display (see below)!

The library is located at the intersection of Meridian and Sierra Park Road. Library hours are 10 A.M. to 7 P.M., Monday, Wednesday-Friday; 10 A.M. to 9 P.M. Tuesday; and, 9:00 A.M. to 5:30 P.M. Saturday; closed Sunday.



"Flamingo" by Kathryn Watson on the library's Gallery Wall

"Taken at the LA Zoo during a field trip for a photography class at TriCommunity Photography Center in Azusa-Covina. I spent quite a long time at the Flamingo exhibit, of course, looking for the traditional one-legged stance, but went away with this gem!" – Kathryn Watson



Brian Jones with the Doc & Ellie Randol Bench

PATH TO LITERACY BENCHES - Jo Bacon

On December 2, 2013 the Path to Literacy Project was completed with the dedication of the benches and reading area just to the east of the library parking lot along the new Library College Connector Path. Two benches were dedicated to recognize the more than 200 donors who provided the funding for this project.

More than \$66,000 was donated, which allowed for the patio and creation of the benches by local artist Brian Jones, who is known for his metal work. Additional work was done by Todd Unangst and Jack Durnford.

The MLFOL funds were also used as the local matching funds for the completion of a multiuse path which runs from the library to the college and then down to the main path near Mammoth Creek.

For those of you who may not remember that you donated to this project as far back as 2007, stop by the benches next time you're in Mammoth and look for your name!

A bench memorializing Doc and Ellie Randol was also placed in this area at the same

time. It is designed to be just the right size for an adult and child to sit together and read a book.



One of the Donors' Benches

FREE TAX AIDE - OJ Zeleny & Sue Stavlo

For the sixth year, an all-volunteer tax aide program will be operating during tax season in the Ellie Randol Reading Room at the Mammoth Library. The program is a partnership between the AARP Tax-Aide Foundation and the Mammoth Lakes Library. It offers free tax help, preparation, and e-filing during February, March, and April through the end of tax season on Monday and Wednesday afternoons between 1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M.

The AARP free tax-aide program assists low-to-moderate income taxpayers in Mono and Inyo Counties. This year Sue Stavlo is the district coordinator in addition to being the Mammoth Lakes local coordinator. In the district are four free tax-aide centers: Mammoth Lakes Library, Bishop Senior Center, Lone Pine Senior Center, and Owens Valley Career Development Center on the Piute reservation. Across the district are 24 volunteers. Each year in January, the volunteers are trained and certified through the IRS/AARP training program in the current year's tax laws and software.

Last year, Sue configured five computers and had seven volunteers (two Spanish speaking) at the Mammoth Library. Over 300 tax returns were prepared and filed. Across the district, over 800 tax returns were prepared and filed.

These volunteers help people with a wide variety of tax situations, including various forms of income, unemployment, education credits,

earned income credit, child tax credit, dependent care deductions, renter's credit, itemized deductions, investment sales, and small businesses (that do not have a loss, depreciation, or expenses exceeding \$10,000).

For information or an appointment, call 760-934-5674 or email suestavlo@yahoo.com. Walk-ins are welcome.

MLFOL Board Biographical Sketches - OJ Zeleny, newsletter editor

Elections for the MLFOL 2013-2014 Board were held last September and the new Board was installed the next month. There have been several changes in personnel for this MLFOL Board, so each member was asked to provide a biographical sketch in order to give our membership an opportunity to know them better. They also were asked to mention one of their favorite books or authors.

<u>Ian Daigle - President</u>

I was born, raised and schooled in the Midwest...Wisconsin to to be exact and yes...I'm a Cheesehead! Go Packers! After living and working in Southern California for about 25 years, my husband and I retired to Mammoth 15 years ago. We were regular Mammoth visitors since the 70s and loved the healthy active lifestyle Mammoth offered. We hoped that living in the beautiful Sierras would encourage our two daughters to make many visits home (and it's working). Shortly after arriving Shannon Clark invited me to become a member of MLFOL. She and Ellie Randol also set me working with the Mammoth Hospital Auxiliary. I have been involved in both organizations since.

I met Brad at U.W. where he became a physician and I an educator. I've spent my working years being a teacher, administrator and guidance counselor. I've taught just about every grade and subject, but never had the joy of working in the many libraries that surrounded me. Now, as a member of MLFOL, I am free to hang out at book sales, in our beautiful library, at our funky little Book Chalet and best of all with friends who are as enchanted with books as I am. Among many authors, I love Dickens...a kind, creative and generous author...funny too.

Shannon Clark - Vice President

I started visiting Mammoth only during the summer in 1962 with my husband, who had

been visiting with his LA relations in summer since 1939. We began coming in winter also in the late 70s, when we took up residency in Orange County and our children were teenagers who wanted to ski. Jim and I became permanent residents upon retirement in 1999. Shortly thereafter, I became a member of MLFOL as well as the Mammoth Hospital Auxiliary. Additionally, I belong to "Shepherd's Flock" sewing group and teach religious education locally at St. Joseph's church. My favorite Christmas read is "A Christmas Memory" by Truman Capote. As far as general fiction, one of my favorites is "Angle of Repose" by Wallace Stegner. I have a large family - 5 grown children, 14 grandchildren and 2 great grandchildren.

Sandy Abramofsky – Secretary

After 28 years in Human Resources from recruiting; training; benefits; strategic planning and risk management with an additional ten years in customer service management for the U.S. operation of an international retailer, I moved to Mammoth Lakes from Hermosa Beach, CA in 2006 with my daughter and grandson. They are the joy of my life. Approximately five years ago I joined the MLFOL and became secretary in 2009. It is an honor and a pleasure to be associated with such an impressive group of voluntaries No favorite book, but I love historical fiction period pieces and political biographies.

<u>Io Bacon – Treasurer</u>

I have been coming to Mammoth Lakes since 1977 and became a full time resident in 2002. I have been a member of MLFOL since 2005, holding the Board positions of President or Treasurer for most of those years. I also serve as Mayor Pro Tem and volunteer at Mono Lake and Valentine Reserve. I am also active on the MLFOL Vintage Books Subcommittee, and I especially enjoy watching multi-generational families browse through these rare and collectible books at the book sales. It's impossible to pick only one favorite book or even one favorite topic. I enjoy joining book clubs as this is an opportunity to read books that I might not have even considered on my own.

Kathryn Watson - Member at Large

I have skied in Mammoth throughout the years from the 70's on. I and my husband, Dan, moved to Mammoth Lakes three and a half years ago when Dan became the Mammoth Lakes Police Chief. I sought out volunteerism with the library

when I first arrived and was selected to fill a member at large opening on the MLFOL Board. My late grandmother, Rosaleen Murman, was a librarian for 52 years in the Los Angeles County library system, which prompted my interest in serving the library. I also serve on the Board for Wild Iris, and the advisory Board for Court Appointed Special Advocates (CASA). I am an avid photographer and have a piece showing at the current library photographic show, "Images From the Eastern Sierra, and Beyond."

Willi Hasle – Member at Large

I first came to Mammoth for skiing in 1953-4. Since then, I have walked and skied many miles in these mountains. We bought a condo in 1994 and a home in 2010, where I now live full time. In the more than 50 years that I lived in Whittier, I belonged to the WFOL, the Assistance League, PEO, and Junior Women's Club. I taught 4th grade for two years and subbed for 8 years. I have been a member of the MLFOL for 8 years or so and also enjoy being a member of the Mammoth Hospital Auxiliary and working at their store, The Cast Off. I have two favorite books: "Death Comes for an Archbishop" by Willa Cather and "Shell Seekers" by Rosamond Pilcher. I was married 59 years, have four children and 7 grands. I feel so lucky to live in these mountains with friends who also love it here. My children live fairly close, from three to seven hours away. I see them often, and that's lucky too!!

Sulin Jones – Member at Large

I grew up in Los Angeles, in the San Fernando Valley; I was a Valley Girl, but not a very good one... I do love to shop, but I've always preferred to read and hike. I left LA, the traffic. the crowds, as soon as I possibly could - first by going away to school in rural Minnesota, then moving, soon after graduation, to the Eastern Sierra Nevada mountains. I wanted to be a ski bum (it seemed glamorous at that age), but I'm not a very skilled skier and not very fond of the cold, so I got a job as a merchant teller at Union Bank, as well as a part time job at the Mammoth Lakes Library. After that, I was the Town Business Tax administrator, but it wasn't a very rewarding job, and I got yelled at quite often. So, I left the Town and converted my part time hours at the Library into a full time job, technically in administration, but really doing everything, including my favorite thing, programming! I love libraries, I've spent so much of my life in them - getting books, studying,

reading, napping, or just quietly at peace, away from the chaos of the outside. I feel fortunate to be able to work in our fantastic library and I feel honored to serve on the Friends of the Library board as a Member at Large

"You can not do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do." \sim Anonymous



VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION TEA

DATE: Sunday, January 26th
TIME: 3:00 P.M. - 5:00 P.M.
WHERE: Mammoth Lakes Library
Ellie Randol Reading Room

MLFOL volunteers and "want-to-be" volunteers, please come join in the camaraderie and goodies on the last Sunday in January!

"I can no other answer make, but thanks and, thanks." ~ William Shakespeare



Bill Michael, Sulin Jones, Tuesday & Luis Montalvan

Luis & Tuesday at The Edison

Last September 4th, the author of the last Community Reads/Book-to-Action book spoke at The Edison Theatre. The book was "Until Tuesday: A Wounded Warrior and the Golden Retriever Who Save Him." A highly decorated captain in the U.S. Army after two tours in Iraq, Louis Montalvan suffered from resulting PTSD and physical disabilities, then he met Tuesday, a golden retriever trained to assist the disabled. Tuesday had had his own challenges living among prisoners and in a home for troubled boys as part of his training.

Until Tuesday is the story of how two wounded warriors, who had given so much and suffered the consequences, found salvation in each other. It is a story about war and peace, injury and recovery, psychological wounds and spiritual restoration. But more than that, it is a story about the love between a man and dog, and how, together, they healed each other's souls.

Luis shared their story to a nearly full Edison Theatre. And he allowed Tuesday to greet a few folks as well, plus two other therapy dogs from our local community.

"A deeply moving story of service, sacrifice, and restoration. Years from now when critics assemble the canon of Iraq War literature, look for 'Until Tuesday' to make everyone's short list." – retired Colonel Andrew J. Bacevich, author of "Washington Rules: America's Path to Permanent War"

@ vour library -

- "Paige" Turner

You can call me an old curmudgeon but I just don't understand all the fuss about this new thing called "ebooks." Kindles, Nooks, iPads? Give me a good old fashioned BOOK! Why I remember way back when they were first announced. I even found the following newspaper article for you.

Libraries across the world are pleased to announce a revolutionary breakthrough in technology and we invite everyone to come in and see it firsthand! Today we are announcing the new Built-in Orderly Organized Knowledge device (also referred to by its acronym -- the BOOK). It is truly a revolutionary breakthrough in technology: no wires, no electric circuits, no batteries, nothing to be connected or switched on. It's so easy to use even a child can operate it. Just lift its cover. Compact and portable, it can be used anywhere -- even sitting in an armchair by the fire -- yet it is powerful enough to hold as much information as a CD-ROM.

Here's how it works. Each BOOK is constructed of sequentially numbered sheets of paper (recyclable), and each capable of holding thousands of bits of information. These pages are locked together with a custom-fit device called a binder which keeps the sheets in their correct sequence. By using both sides of each sheet, manufacturers are able to cut costs in half. Each sheet is scanned optically, registering information directly into your brain. A flick of the finger takes you to the next sheet. The BOOK may be taken up at any time and used by merely opening it. The "browse" feature allows you to move instantly to any sheet, and move forward and backward as you wish. Most come with an "index" feature, which pinpoints the exact location of any selected information for instant retrieval. An optional "BOOKmark" accessory allows you to open the BOOK to the exact place you left it in a previous session -- even if the BOOK has been closed. BOOKmarks fit universal design standards, thus a single BOOKmark can be used in BOOKs by various manufacturers. Portable, durable and affordable, the BOOK is the entertainment wave of the future!

This old curmudgeon still enjoys a good BOOK, but I just may have to check out one of those new ebooks.



Book sale greeter, Shannon Clark, with cashiers, Andree Wallis, Sandy Abramofsky



Book patrons at MLFOL book sale



Andrea Mead Lawrence book sale patrons

FINANCIAL REPORTS - Jo Bacon

Summary - Revenues & Expenses for FY 12-13			
	Amount		
INCOME			
Book Sales	\$17,387.59		
Copy Fees	\$5,512.35		
Donations - Cash	\$3,020.00		
Dues	\$11,720.00		
Fundraising	\$2,093.97		
Grants	\$2,536.83		
Donations for Books	\$1,991.30		
Vintage Books Inc	\$3,020.55		
Tote Bags	\$170.00		
Total Income	\$47,452.59		
EXPENSES			
Book Chalet	\$9,954.87		
Copier Lease and Supplies	\$4,660.82		
Filing Fees	\$70.00		
Fundraising	\$1,361.12		
Member Benefits	\$417.82		
Office	\$342.10		
Program (Books, Movies, etc.)	\$8,971.93		
Special Programs	\$6,760.51		
Vintage Books	\$424.09		
Total Expenses	\$32,963.26		

The taxes forms for FY 12-13 were reviewed by the MLFOL Board at the January 14, 2014 meeting and will be filed shortly. A public copy is available for review by contacting Jo Bacon at mlfol@monocoe.org.

At the same meeting, MLFOL presented the Library Authority with a check for \$40,000 which was the remaining Building Fund Campaign dollars (\$36,036.60) rounded up with some excess operating revenues from FY 12-13.

MLFOL completed the prior fiscal year with the following assets:

Financial Status			
As of September 30, 2013			
	Total		
ASSETS			
Checking 2854 UBOC	64,795.11		
On Hand Cash at Book			
Chalet	200.00		
Petty Cash - ML Library	100.00		
MLFOL Endowment			
Endowment (Princ)	88,730.00		
Endow Int	1,840.45		
MLFOL WELLS FARGO			
MLFOL Money Market	3,692.95		
Other Current Assets			
Inventory - Tote Bags	1,038.28		
TOTAL ASSETS	\$160,396.79		

At the December 10, 2013 meeting, the Board approved a transfer of \$40,000 to the Library Authority to be used for a portion of the mortgage payments on the new library. This was the remaining amount of the Building Fund Campaign (\$36,036.60) and additional savings as of September 30, 2013.



Approved FY 13-14 Budget		
	Amount	
Income		
BOOK CHALET SALES	13,000	
COPY FEES	5,500	
Dues	12,000	
FUNDRAISING		
Book Sales	3,500	
Misc Fundraising		
Revenue	1,000	
Tote Bags	150	
GRANTS		
Jane Deming	1,561	
LIB INC		
Books	500	
Donations	1,500	
VINTAGE BKS INC	1,800	
Total Income	\$40,511	
Expenses		
BOOK CHALET		
Advertising	50	
Electric	1,500	
Insurance	1,207	
Rent	6,600	
Repairs	1,000	
Supplies	300	
Telephone	500	
COPIER LEASE	2,400	
COPIER/PRINTER Supplies	2,500	
Filing Fees	50	
FUND EXP		
Book Sales	150	
Membership Campaign	75	
Misc. Fundraising		
Expenses	1,000	

	Amount
MEMBER BENEFITS	
Newsletter Postage	175
Newsletter Printing	260
OFFICE	
Office Supplies	100
Postage	100
QB Online Fees	275
PROGRAM	
Books - Movies - Audios	8,900
Magazine Subscriptions	1,500
SPECIAL PROG	
Children's Programs	250
Collection Development	3,800
Family Events	250
Musical Story Hours	1,561
Scholarships	2,000
Speakers' Stipends	250
Summer Reading	100
VINTAGE BOOKS EXP	500
Subtotal Expenses	\$37,353
Other Expenses	
Accolades	100
Contingency	2,958
NON-RECUR BD APPVD	2,000
Misc	100
Subtotal Other Expenses	\$3,158
Castetai Cilioi Expolioco	ψο, 100
TOTAL EXPENSES	\$40,511



The Mono County Library Staff Invites you to join us for a Volunteer Expreciation Tea



3:00 pm to 5:00 pm Sunday, Jan. 26, 2014 Mammoth Lakes Library









You can not do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do." A non "I can no other answer make, but, thanks and, thanks." William Shakespeare

Mammoth Lakes Friends of the Library P. O. Box 1468
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546 -1468

Place stamp here

Mammoth Lakes Friends of the Library's mission is to support, provide service to, and raise awareness of our library.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICAT	CION [] Nev	w Member [] Ro	enewal
Please accept my membership in MLFOL	in the fol	lowin	g category (chec	k one):
[] \$1000 Lifetime [] \$100 Club 100	[] \$50 Pa	tron	[] \$25 Family	[] \$10 Individual
Name				
Mailing Address				
City/State/Zip				
Phone	Email			
I am interested in volunteering time	[] Yes	[] N	lo	
I would like to receive news via emai	l: [] Yes	[] 1	No	
Return this form along with your check t	0:			

MLFOL, PO Box 1468, Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546-1468